
From: Tim [mailto:brennertim@sbcglobal.net]  

Sent: Thursday, June 26, 2014 1:56 PM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: CAFO Buffalo River Watershed 

 

Mr. Szenher, please keep the pig farms from polluting the buffalo river watershed. I have had the 

privelege of floating the buffalo river numerous times and am proud that Arkansas has such a unique 

natural river . People come from all over the world to visit the Buffalo bringing jobs and income to the 

area. Thanks, Tim Brenner  
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